 
TO: 
Larry Krissek, CCI Chair

FROM: James Fredal, CCI Social, Behavioral, Biological, Mathematical and Physical Sciences Subcommittee

RE: 
Engineering Sciences and Technological Studies Minors

Larry:

The Sciences subcommittee of the CCI considered the Engineering Minors (Engineering Sciences and Technological Studies) at its last meeting on Jan 24th, 2011.  The minor is essentially unchanged from its quarter version, but because the minor involves a large number of 1000 level courses, we anticipated that this minor would require careful reconsideration to reapprove an exemption for the minor requirement for upper level classes.  Therefore, we are submitting the proposal to the full CCI for discussion.

Jim Fredal
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